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In the article, “How to 'Backtrack' to Comply With New DOL Overtime Rules,” featured in the

Memphis Business Journal, Courtney Leyes gives advice on how to "backtrack into" current

employee salaries with the issuance of new U.S. Department of Labor overtime wage rules.

To read the full article, please visit the Memphis Business Journal [subscription required].
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